
Minutes of the  Committee Meeting of Treverva Village Hall held 

25 April 2022 

 

Present:   

Committee: Mr P Bennett (Chair), Mr N Hennell, Mr L Cheshire, Mrs G Bennett,  

Mrs P Cheshire, Mrs N Bownas.  

 

Apologies: Mr I Hazzledine 

 

Members of the public:  Nil 

 

The meeting opened at 1930.  

The Chair presented the minutes of the committee meeting 31 January 2022 which were accepted 

as complete and correct. 

 

Treasurers Report: Mr Cheshire gave his report, which showed a healthy current account credit 

of £15,918  

The 100 Club balance, after liabilities, is £3,051.  

Lettings this year have netted £230 

The committee accepted his report with thanks. 

 

100 Club Co-ordinator 

Mrs Bownas reported that the 100 club is on track to be wound up by August this year. After all 

winnings have been paid out the remaining funds will be transferred to the VH account. 

 

Hall Bookings Co-ordinator 

Mrs Bennett reported to the committee that bookings were steady with more enquiries coming in. 

A vote of thanks to Mrs Bennett was proposed and carried unanimously. 

 

Hall Maintenance 

The small stain in the ceiling had been investigated and there was no sign of any dampness in the 

loft. 

The inside plastic door threshold had come adrift and would need to be re-glued. 

 

Queen’s Jubilee 

After some discussion it was decided that an evening party would be held in the Hall Saturday 4th 

June. Details would be promulgated in the Newsletter. 

 

Newsletter 

Mrs Cheshire said she would distribute the next newsletter a soon as possible with proposals for 

the 4th June event. 

 

Date of next meeting 

11 July 2022 

 

The meeting ended and was closed at 2000hrs 


